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Wednesday 15th January 2025 

Young Voices concert 2025 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

The children have worked incredibly hard at learning all of the songs for the Young Voices 

concert and they are sounding fantastic! As the big day draws closer, I wanted to write to 

you again to provide you with a more detailed breakdown of how the day will run.  

Timetable of the day  

08:45 Children arrive at school and complete lessons in their normal classes 

10:45 Children meet Miss Wells and the other staff members in the hall 

11:30 Coach departs from Saltergate and heads to Sheffield Arena 

12:30 – 13:00 Approximate arrival at Sheffield Arena 

13:00 – 13:30 Children are seated in the arena and eat lunch 

13:30 – 14:00 Rehearsals begin 

17:00 Rehearsal ends and children eat dinner in their seats 

18:00 Doors open for ticketholders 

19:00 Concert begins 

21:00 Concert ends 

21:15 – 21:30 Children return to the coach with staff 

21:45 Coach departs from Sheffield 

23:00 – 00:00 Approximate arrival back to Saltergate 
 

Please note: Children are not allowed to be collected from the arena and must be collected 

from school. Once the coach leaves Sheffield, parents and carers will be notified with an 

estimated time of arrival. Should any traffic issues occur on the journey, parents and carers 

will be updated.  
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What do the children need to bring with them?  

For the Young Voices concert, children will need to bring with them in a rucksack:  

- Food for lunch  

- Food for dinner 

- A water bottle  

There will be nowhere available at the arena for children to heat their food so please be 

mindful of this when packing their meals.  

If your child qualifies for Free School Meals, one meal can be provided from school. Complete 

the form using the link on this letter school by Friday 24th January 2025.  If your child does 

not qualify for Free School Meals, but you would still like to order one meal, please also fill in 

the form. 

https://bit.ly/4gRdN7l 
 

What do children need to wear?  

This year, children will be required to wear a plain white t-shirt, either black trousers or a 

black skirt with tights and comfortable footwear. When first entering the arena, it can be a 

little cold, so please provide your child with a hoody or jumper.  

 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at school.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss Wells  
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